
 

Office of Student Life 
Student Center Hours: 

 
Monday—Thursday 

8 a.m.—7 p.m.  
Friday 

8 a.m.—5 p.m.  
——————— 

 

Telephone: 
909-384-4474 

 

——————— 
 

The Office of Student Life is 
located in Campus  

Center Room 128 (next to the 
Bookstore, under the stairs). 

 

——————— 
 

What’s Happening is a bi-
weekly newsletter informing 

the campus of Office of  
Student Life, Associated Stu-
dent Government, Inter Club 
Council and student club-led 

events happening across 
campus.  

 

——————— 
 

Additional San Bernardino 
Valley College events can 

also be found online at: 
www.valleycollege.edu 

(Master Calendar), 
Screens in the Campus  

Center Cafeteria,  
www.valleycollege.edu/
Student_Life/events.php 
(Office of Student Life  

Webpage)  
 

——————— 
Don’t see your event?   

Forward event details  to 
Sara Glasgow at  

sglasgow@valleycollege.edu 
for inclusion in the next 

What’s Happening 

Our Mission:  San Bernardino Valley College provides quality education and services that support a diverse community of learners. 

Are you a coffee FAN-a-tic!?  The Voices for Success Club is selling tickets now through De-
cember 6 for a chance to win one of three STARBUCKS COFFEE BASKETS, loaded with 
a variety of coffees, syrups, accessories and more! For tickets and information call Tamala 
or Treesa (909)384-8252 or 384-8254. 

 
Celebrate the season!  The Human Services Association invites you to their annual CHRIST-

MAS PARTY Tuesday, December 7 from 4-5:30 p.m. in Campus Center 139.  Bring a $5 
wrapped gift for a grab bag exchange.  For more information contact 909-387-1658.   

 
Avoid the parking hassles and the crowds, and still find the perfect hand-made gift at the Art 

Club STUDENT ART SALE Tuesday, December 7, from 10 a.m.—2 p.m. on the eastside 
of the ADSS Building.  A wide selection of art, including the very popular glass ornaments 
will be on sale.   

 

Campus Crusade for Christ invites you to participate in their upcoming LET’S TALK: OPEN 
FORUM Wednesday, December 8, from 12 p.m.—2 p.m., in North Hall Room 215. This 
month’s discussion will be Homosexuality. Students are encouraged to submit questions in 
advance to crusadesforchrist@yahoo.com or via the drop box in the Office of Student Life.   

 
The Valley Bound Club and Gay Straight Alliance are collecting lightly used and new toys 

now through December 9 for the CHEERS FOR KIDS EVENT to be hosted at Frazee’s on 
Thursday, December 10 from 12-5 p.m. Toy donations may be dropped off via the bins in 
the Library, DSPS, Child Development Center or Office of Student Life. The free event will 
feature family friendly fun including music, food, games and a special appearance by 
Santa Clause. Frazee Community Center is located at 1140 West Mill Street, San Bernar-
dino, CA 92412.    

 
M.E.Ch.A. de SBVC are collecting non-perishable food items, toiletries, blankets, towels and 

clothing to create their annual FARMWORKERS HOLIDAY BASKETS.  Donations may 
be dropped off during club meetings Wednesdays from 12:30—1:30 p.m. in Campus 
Center Room 142.   

 
Join the Human Services Club as part of the live studio audience at the popular television 

game show LET’S MAKE A DEAL Thursday, December 16. For more information and to 
sign up, contact Professor Joan Harter at (909) 384-5250.     

Associated Student Government  
Invites You To  

“WOLVERINE WONDERLAND ” 
 

Monday, December 6 - 10am-12pm—Enjoy classic holiday movie favorites 
 

Tuesday, December 7 - 9am-12pm—Make your own seasonal greeting cards 
 

Wednesday, December 8 - 10am-11am—Play with clay to make your own 
ornament 

 

Thursday, December 9 - 10am-12pm—Stop by to get your finals care 
package, enjoy soothing seasonal music & sit next to the ‘fire’  

 

All events to take place In Campus Center Room 139 
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